
November 14 
Dear Aleksei, 
        

In this envelope, you will find one comp ticket to the Torrey 
Pines High School production of You’re a Good Man, Charlie 
Brown. It is redeemable at any show this weekend. This ticket is 
both my apology and your challenge. Come to the show, greet our 
mutual friend Andi afterward, and you will receive your letter. (Be 
sure to tell her what an amazing Snoopy she is). 


